STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN — March 31, 2020

Team LTC,

Yesterday | attended our college’s first virtual Student Government Association meeting and gave some
brief remarks. The positivity and adaptability of our student leaders was very inspiring. Virtual operations,
like the SGA meeting, will continue to be our new normal. | hope you feel a little more acclimated today
than you did a few days ago. It is OK to feel overwhelmed, we all do. Each of us continues to do the best
we can.

While we are still learning how to function under this new normal, we cannot take our eyes off the future.
College leadership will be focusing efforts on how to scale up when the Safer at Home order is lifted and
how to prepare for surges of unemployed workers needing training.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, Paul



